
 

 

Askew Foundation, Inc. 
Announces Scholarships for SEE Preparation Courses 

 

The Askew Foundation, Inc. is pleased to announce available scholarships 

for NCSEA’s Online SEE Preparation Course and NAEA’s Online SEE Course.  

SEE (Special Enrollment Examination) Preparation Course Scholarships are 

available to North Carolina Society of Enrolled Agents (NCSEA) Associates, 

eligible individuals sponsored by NCSEA members, or registered 

participants of NCSEA’s SEE Prep Courses. 

The application for SEE Preparation Course scholarships can be accessed 

at ncseaonline.com under the Askew Awards tab. Please read the 

application carefully for eligibility requirements, and submit all information 

requested in the application.    Only complete applications submitted 

within the proper time frame will be considered.  Applications must be 

received by 12 noon on the application deadline date. 

If you have problems accessing the applications, please contact any board 

member of the Askew Foundation. Members are listed under the Askew 

Awards tab on the ncseaonline.com webpage.  

Available scholarships include: 

Continuing Education Event Amount of    Application 

              Scholarship  Deadline 
 

NCSEA’s 2023 Online  

    SEE Prep Course 

  Part 1   $100    July 26, 2023 

  Part 2   $100    October 23, 2023 

  Part 3   $100    August 23, 2023 

  

NAEA’s 2023 Online  

     SEE Prep Course   $100    4 weeks prior to the 

          Start of the session 

          you wish to attend 



 

 

Note that only one scholarship will be awarded for each part of NCSEA’s 

Online SEE Preparation Course.  Only one scholarship will be awarded for 

NAEA’s Online SEE Prep Course.  Once these scholarships are awarded, no 

other scholarship applications will be considered for any other sessions.  

We recommend that you apply as soon as you determine that you will be 

attending any part of these courses.    
   

Please check www.ncseaonline.com regularly for updates as we announce the 

availability of additional scholarships, including scholarships for Continuing 

Education. 

 

The Askew Foundation, Inc., is recognized as a 501(c)(3) Private Foundation, and 

all contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed under the Internal 

Revenue Code.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact any board 

member of the Askew Foundation.  Please go to NCSEA’s website, 

www.ncseaonline.com  for more information on the Askew Foundation, Inc. and 

its Board of Directors.  

http://www.ncseaonline.com/
http://www.ncseaonline.com/

